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th
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29

th
 Sunday in Ordinary Time, Year A 

PMB p 143        Psalter: Week 1 
 

SATURDAY   17
th

 October  

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

17.00 Mass Finan family 

SUNDAY   18
th

 October 

(LS) 09.00 Mass Joy Varghese + 

(LS) 11.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

(LS) 19.00 Rosary & Prayers 

MONDAY  19
th

 October: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Fr Michael Moore 

TUESDAY  20
th

 October: Feria 

 No Mass today  

WEDNESDAY 21
st
 October: Feria 

 19.00 Mass Faithful Departed 

THURSDAY   22
nd

 October: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass   Thanksgiving, Gaynor 

(LS) 10.30 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY   23
rd

 October: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  Beyatris & Louis D’Silva+ 

SATURDAY   24
th

 October:  

 09.30 Mass Dave & Jean McCormick 

 14.30 Syro-Malabar Mass 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass. 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard 
 

Last Sunday’s Collections: 

Papworth Everard: £50.00 

Huntingdon:  £120.70 

Standing Orders £388.68 

Total   £559.38 

Thank you for your support of our parish. 

Retiring collection for Missio on this World 

Mission Sunday. 

Please book for Mass on Sundays using: 

stmichaelsbooking@outlook.com  
Please book before 6.00 pm on Saturday 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: George 

Aldridge, Bridie Ahern, Ellen Brown, Bridget 

Gaynor, Daisy Indiana, Patrick Moore, Anne 

McGovern, Paul Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero and 

Patricia Shockledge. May the Lord reach out his 

healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this me: 

Robert Mole, Francis Colton, Adam Sieradski and 

Anna Willment. May they rest in peace. 

ANNE MARIE HUTCHINSON, known to 

many of you, who died this week. May she rest in 

peace and may the Lord comfort her family. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during ordinary time 

from September to the feast of Christ the King you are 

asked to pray for the following intentions: the harvest, 

students & teachers, the spread of the Gospel, Justice 

& Peace in the world, prisoners & their families, all 

Victims of War & young people. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr 

Philip know so he can visit. We do not always 

get the names of patients & can miss people if 

you do not tell us where they are. Thank you. 

LIVE STREAM EVENTS: are now noted (LS) 

by the Mass. Go to, www.stmichaelrc.org  or 

YouTube for St Michael’s Parish Huntingdon.  

MISSIO RED HOME COLLECTION BOXES 
should be counted around this time: please open 

your box and count it at home and bring in the 

money over the next few weeks, with your name 

& address clearly shown, new labels are available. 

OCTOBER ROSARY: continues on Sunday at 

19.00. You may attend or join us on the live 

stream: this is part of the Rosary Whirlwind of 

Prayer for Faith, Life and Hope in these difficult 

and challenging times for all of us. 
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FIRST HOLY COMMUNION: preparation for 

children in year 3 or above at school will begin 

soon. Clearly we will not be able to run our 

normal programme, but will certainly want to 

make the preparation a full family time of growth 

in faith. If you wish your child to begin 

preparation you must book on line, please email 

your name and details of your child to the parish 

office at stmichaelshuntingdon@yahoo.com There 

will be a zoom meeting for parents on Thursday 

12
th

 November at 19.30, the zoom invitation for 

this meeting will be sent out by email a couple of 

days before the meeting. 

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY is this weekend, 

Pope Francis says that we all have a mission, a 

free and conscious response to God’s call to share 

his love with all humanity. Over the last months, 

the fragility of life has been all too apparent, but 

we have also seen that when we stand together in 

solidarity with one another & share our resources, 

hope is renewed. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: congregation 

attending the Syro-Malabar Mass on Saturday 

24
th

 October. Many thanks. 

PRAYER & LISTENING MINISTRY: Are you 

a good listener? Do you have compassion for 

others in need? The Diocese of East Anglia is 

initiating a Catholic Listening & Prayer Ministry 

to provide confidential support to those wishing to 

share their concerns with a trustworthy helper. 

Full training & supervision will be given to those 

who wish to be part of this new ministry after a 

simple interview process. If you feel you have 

the empathy, availability & agreement with 

Church teaching, please email 

mflc.eastanglia@yahoo.co.uk See poster.  

WELCOME TO MASS: Welcome to those 

joining Mass on live stream: at Holy 

Communion, I will turn off the sound, please say 

the two prayers during that time. 

Procedures at Mass: 

 sanitise your hands at the door 

 give your name to the steward 

 wear a mask all through Mass 

 do not leave your seat until the steward 

guides you to Holy Communion or to 

leave at the end of Mass. 

 touch as little as possible in the Church 

 do not make people squeeze past you, or 

try to squeeze past others 

 step out of the pew for others to get in or 

out when you go for Holy Communion. 

SATURDAY EVENING MASS: as St Michael’s 

has almost reached it capacity in the present 

circumstances it is necessary for us to have 

another Mass. This will give more capacity for 

Mass and may help you to feel a little more 

comfortable when the church is not so full. 

 There will be a new Saturday evening 

Mass at 19.00 in St Michael’s Church beginning 

on Saturday 31
st
 October. This Mass will be for 

a trial period during November with a review at 

the end of the month. 

PARISH DONATIONS: can be made at the 

contactless terminal in the porch: you can also 

donate via the parish website. The terminal will be 

able to deal with your Gift Aid if you wish.  

WASHABLE MASKS made by one of our 

parishioners are available in the GS Room, please 

leave a donation in the bowl. Thank you. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 

 
 

My Mission Prayer 

Here I am, Lord, send me to share you love 

with all people. May I be empowered and 

carried by you to courageous and enthusiastic 

in bearing faithful witness to the merciful 

Father, to the love of his Son, Jesus Christ, and 

to the divine life in the Holy Spirit, one God 

forever and ever. 
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